Harmony Concert

Rivals on the sports field. Collaborators on the stage.
Two Palos Verdes high school music departments
join forces for one big performance!

Our annual Harmony Concert will be performed on Sunday, February
24, 2019. This musical event is sponsored by the Rotary, Kiwanis, and
Lions Clubs of the Palos Verdes Peninsula, and will feature musicians
from Palos Verdes and Peninsula High Schools. The proceeds from the
concert go to support the music departments of the two schools and
the Peninsula Symphony.

The performance will be held at the Kelly Johnson Field House at
Peninsula High School, 27118 Silver Spur Road, Rolling Hills Estates.

Come join us for afternoon of wonderful music performed by our
community's high school students.

Sunday, February 24, 2019
3:00 PM to 5:00 PM

Kelly Johnson Fieldhouse

27118 Silver Spur Road
Rolling Hills Estates, CA 90274
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TICKETS S15 - S25

Go to http://bit.ly/HarmonyConcert to purchase



